
Owner Letter – Early Manufacture Approval for Vaults 

 

City of Los Angeles 

Dept. of Public Works – Bureau of Engineering 

___________ District 

_______________ 

_______________ 

 

(Date) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am the owner of the property located at ______________________________, for which utility 

construction is to be provided by LADWP, under a City of Los Angeles U-Permit Ref 

#____________________. The construction requires that _(#)_ vault(s), (indicate type, size, 

etc…), be manufactured for placement in the __( roadway/sidewalk)_, as indicated in the 

attached approval from LADWP.  I would like to request that the vault(s) be inspected by the 

City through the B-Permit process to allow for manufacture prior to the issuance of the U-

Permit associated with said installation.  

I acknowledge that the plans associated with the corresponding vault(s) has(have) not yet been 

approved by the Bureau of Engineering and may not be approved as submitted. 

I assume full risk and liability should the vault design not be approved for manufacturing and 

installation.  

I agree not to stockpile the vault(s) on site or to install the vault(s) until the U-Permit has been 

issued.  

 

Signed,   

__________________________       


